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Three-Year Term Contract with Two-Year Renewal Options for Safety Shoes for Various City
Departments as Requested by the Human Resources Department (Citywide)

The City is responsible for providing proper personal protective equipment (PPE) to employees who
are, or are expected to be, exposed to certain workplace hazards to avoid on-the-job injury and/or
illness. There are more than 1,000 employees in over 80 job titles that require PPE for foot protection.

A committee representing the Human Resources Department - Safety Services and Procurement
Services evaluated responses. The evaluation committee recommend awarding the contract to all
qualified respondents:  Boot Barn, FX Tactical, JRs Shoes and Boots LLC (a Mesa Business), and
Matlick Enterprises dba United Fire Equipment Company at $200,000 annually, with an annual
increase allowance of up to 5% or the adjusted Producer Price Index.
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